
Temporary Suspension of the Sales of Discount Tickets for Prevention of COVID-19 

(Last Updated: April 8)  

 

In order to prevent the spread of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), we have already suspended the sales of 

some kinds of the special tickets on weekends and holidays from March 7. 

 

Due to a state of emergency based on the Act on Special Measure enforced on April 7, we suspend the sales of all 

the discount tickets as follows:   

 

 

 

１．The discount tickets suspended the sales 

 ・Misaki Maguro Day Trip Ticket 

 ・YOKOSUKA ENJOY TICKET 

 ・Hayama Excursion Ticket 

 ・Hakkeijima Seapara Ticket 

 ・Miura Peninsula 1-Day/2-Day Tickets 

 ・Yokohama 1-Day Ticket 

 ・Tokyo 1-Day Ticket 

 ・Gumyoji Miurayu Hot Spring Ticket 

 ・Tokyo Bay Ferry Round-trip Ticket 

 ・KEIKYU HANEDA AND SUBWAY COMMON PASS 

 ・Greater Tokyo Pass 

 ・Haneda-Yokohama Pass 

 ・Haneda-Tokyo-Yokohama Pass 

 ・Tokyo-Yokohama Pass 

 ・WELCOME!Tokyo Subway 24-hour/48-hour/72-hour Ticket(round trip) 

 

 

We apologize any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.  

 

２．Suspension period 

From April 8, 2020 until further notice 

※We suspend the sales regardless of weekdays or weekends.  

 

３.Others 

 Considering the situation, we will announce further information. 

  


